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From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Proposed Queensway Liquor Store

From: Jesse Tadgell <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 3:40 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Queensway Liquor Store 

To whom it may concern 

   My name is Jesse Tadgell, I am a resident of Prince George and am currently living in the Millar Addition 
part of town. I have recently been notified of the request of Mcwalter Consulting to rezone the old Pizza Hut 
building into a liquor store. As a resident that lives right across from the area I am deeply concerned that this 
will be quite detrimental for the nearby residents and neighborhoods. This new liquor store will bring more 
crime and problems to a part of town already struggling, with open drug usage and widespread prostitution. 
Prince George already has many liquor stores, with two stores quite close by already. Please don't let this 
proposal go through, it is an unnecessary and unwanted change to a lower income neighborhood already dealing 
with a number of issues. 

Thank you,  

Jesse Tadgell  
1907 Juniper Street
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